
 

 

 
To: CPMG Providers 

 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

 

Date:    April 13, 2023 

 

Re:       Comprehensive Perinatal Services Program (CPSP) for Medi-Cal Managed    

Care Members 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

It is the policy of CPMG to assist in providing information and /or assist in providing 

guidelines to providers for the coordination of care to members in need of CPSP services.  

 

Please review the attached policy and CPSP Participation Consent/Declination Form for 

CPMG Managed Care Medi-Cal members.   Should a CPMG Managed Care Medi-Cal 

member require perinatal services, please advise them of the CPSP program that is 

available to them at no cost. And, ask the member to sign the form either consenting to, 

or declining CPSP services.   

 

Please fax a copy of the form to CPMG at 858-309-7977 and keep a copy for your patient 

record.  If CPSP services are requested and you are not a CPSP provider, a CPMG case 

manager can facilitate a referral to an appropriate provider.   

 

 

For more information on CPSP services, please visit the CA Department of Public 

Health’s website at: 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CFH/DMCAH/CPSP/pages/default.aspx. 

 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact CPMG Provider 

Relations at providerrelations@rchsd.org. 

 

 

 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com 
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